

LYNDON GREEN JUNIOR SCHOOL JUNE NEWSLETTER

@LyndonGreenJunior www.lgjs.co.uk

MESSAGE FROM MRS PITT

Welcome back to a very busy and exciting half term. It is full of events and all the chaos that the British summer brings- we are praying this sunshine continues. This newsletter will give you the key dates for this term that you won't want to miss – definitely one to print off for your fridge! It is my pleasure to introduce Mrs McKinley as your new Head Teacher. We have already met a number of times to ensure the transition will be as smooth as possible. Here is a little message from her.



Hello famílies,

My name is Mrs McKinley and I am very much looking forward to working with you all from September. I have found Lyndon Green Junior to be a warm, welcoming school and I feel very privileged to be joining you.

SCHOOL NEWS READING CHALLENGE

In February we had a visit from the author Helen Moss, this inspired us to set a reading competition. Each child was given a reading challenge and encouraged everyone to read 16 different books. The competition closed on the 26th of May. Well done to all who completed entries. Everyone who met the deadline will receive a prize for taking part. Main competition winners will be awarded in assembly. Thank you to everyone who took part and we really hope you enjoyed reading lots of different books.

SUMMER FAYRE ON SAT 24TH JUNE – 12 TILL 3PM

Thank you so much for the donations so far. Next Friday we've asked Yr 3 & 6 to donate sweets or chocolates and Yr 4 & 5 to donate cakes. All donations must be in sealed wrappers and within the use by dates. Please bring your families and friends to enjoy a fun packed day. Entry charge is 50p. Mr McKenzie will be hosting a talent show......so encourage your children to show off their talents.

TRANSITION DAY ON WED 5[™] JULY

On Wednesday 5th July all the children get a chance to spend some time with their new teachers, in their new classrooms.

Year 6's are due to spend the day at their chosen Secondary Schools. Some of the Solihull schools have chosen alternative dates, so just recheck your letters.

YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE

Exciting times ahead with details of 'Darwin Rocks' coming out next week. Auditions will take place in school and scripts circulated. Something the children will love to focus on and show their full potential.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES

SUMMER FAYRE

Saturday 24th Jun 12-3pm **SPORTS DAY**

3rd Jul (weather permitting) Yr 3/4 morning Yr 5/6 afternoon (backup date) 10th July

YR 6 PERFORMANCE

18th July – afternoon 19th July – evening

GOVERNOR'S AWARDS

Teachers have nominated a selection of children from each year group for outstanding achievements. Look out for your personal invites in the post.

YELLOW DAY 30™ JUNE

We have a pupil in Year 6 who has had cystic fibrosis from a young age. Her friends have arranged with school to help raise awareness by wearing an item of yellow with their uniforms. Cystic Fibrosis Trust, who support families like hers have a national awareness week. To help fund the efforts of this charity we ask you to donate £1 per child. To find out more... www.cysticfibrosis.org.uk

TRANSITION DAY

5th July

PARENTS EVE

11th July – 4-6pm Mrs McKinley will be in attendance No appointments

TERM DATES

School Closes Friday 21st July School Opens Tuesday 5th Sept